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Curbside continues to go well. Since we have begun computer lab appointments on May 18, people 

have been utilizing the computer lab, but not nearly at the levels we expected them to.  

Programming:  

Kids: Katherine is doing “fun in the sun” story time and bingo on the side lawn of the library on 

Mondays. On Tuesdays she is doing a grab and go craft. Parents pick up prepared crafts to take home. 

This week, our first week, we had 24 attend story time, 31 attend bingo, and 84 take crafts. As of 

Wednesday, June 3, 197 kids have signed up for the kids Summer Reading Program.  

Teens: Sign-up for Teen Summer Reading Program began at the end of the week of June 1. The Teen 

Summer Reading Program will be completely online. The South Dakota State Library has 

purchased ReadSquared, a read tracking app, for the whole state. Teens and Adults will be using 

this for Summer Reading. Katie will be doing all of her book clubs, anime club, and teen gaming 

through the online portal Discord.  

Adults: Sign-up for the Adult Summer Reading program will begin the week of June 8. Mikaela has been 

doing Book for Murder and Non-fiction book club discussions through Zoom. While turn-out has 

not been high, those who participate are glad to have book club back in this limited capacity. 

Fiction book club will be through Zoom on June 23. I’m pretty excited to try it out.  

Mikaela has also been offering “crafts to go.” The first one was origami and open to all. The next 

crafts will require sign-up as we will have more limited supplies for those crafts. There as been 

great response to Mikaela’s Kahoot trivia challenges on Facebook.  

 


